
 
 

          NEWS RELEASE 
 

 

Update to EPD News Release dated 3-31-13: 

 

On March 30, 2013, at about 6:00 p.m. the Eureka Police Department received the report 

of a sexual assault that had just occurred near the Eureka Municipal Golf Course on 

Fairway Drive.  On the same evening, about two hours later, a citizen reported a bicycle 

abandoned on their property, several blocks north of the crime location, on F Street.  The 

description of the subject who left the bike was similar to the description of the rape 

suspect given by the victim.  Anyone who recognizes this bike is asked to contact either 

lead Detective Pete Cress or Senior Detective Ron Harpham.   

 

Detective Cress  pcress@ci.eureka.ca.gov  or 441-4390   

 

  
Detective Ronald B Harpham 
604 C Street, Eureka, Ca 95501 
707-441-4305  rharpham@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
Tuesday through Friday 0630 hours to 1700 hours 
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